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Hebron High School 
          Dr. Amy Boughton, Principal 
 
Senior Families, 
 
We are quickly approaching graduation for the Class of 2025, and we couldn’t be more excited 
to celebrate this achievement with you and your students. 
 
Ticket distribution for the eight (8) tickets all students are allocated will take place during 3rd 
period on May 12th, May 13th, May 14th and May 16th in the arena. 
 
As a reminder, please encourage your student to reach out to other students who may not be 
using their allotted tickets if you need additional tickets. 
 
 
REMINDERS: 

• Date, time & location: Our graduation will be held on May 31st at 6:30PM at The Star 
in Frisco (9 Cowboys Way, Frisco, TX 75034). 

• Livestream: Graduation ceremonies will be livestreamed and available at 
LISD.net/graduation.  

• More details: For additional information related to the guest experience at The Star, 
including the bag policy and venue maps, visit TheStarinFrisco.com. For details related 
to LISD graduation ceremonies, visit LISD.net/graduation. 

• Graduation Photographs: Every graduate will be photographed during the graduation 
ceremony as they receive their diploma and again to the side of the stage, standing with 
their diploma. If you would like to receive a complimentary proof of these photographs 
from Flash Photography, please provide your contact information by May 10th by filling 
out the google form linked HERE.  

 
 
We are looking forward to a memorable experience with our Senior Class! 
 
 
Dr. Amy Boughton 
Principal 
Hebron High School 
 
 
 
 

https://www.lisd.net/Page/9924
https://www.thestarinfrisco.com/
https://www.lisd.net/graduation
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScCavd3nu6SU7nav5866q12P4clsaNHo-YmE6gdYmSm7gr5yQ/viewform

